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  Society Website   www.aspe.org 
 

Boston Chapter Website  www.aspebostonchapter.org 

 

Next Meeting 
 

TUESDAY,  JANUARY 8th,  2012 
 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 
 

MAIN PROGRAM 
 

Panel Discussion for  

Emergency Shower and  

Eye Wash Tempered Water Design 
 

PANEL MEMBERS: 
 

TBD 

 

PROGRAM SCHEDULE 
 

Plumbing 101 / Social Hour   5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 7:00 

Chapter Business    7:00 – 7:30 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:30 – 8:30 

 
MENU 

Homemade Chicken Soup,  

French Double Cut Pork Chop 

& German Chocolate Cake 

 

MEETING RESERVATIONS 
 

$30.00 Reservation 

$40.00 W/O Reservation 

Retired & Currently Unemployed Members are Free 
 

Please reserve by Friday, January 4th, 2012 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 

RichPokorny
Callout
2013

RichPokorny
Callout
2013
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                President’s Report 
 

 Happy New Year!  I certainly hope that the Holidays that passed have 

been filled with great memories.   

 

 2013 is a very special year to the Boston Chapter as it is the year in which we mark 

the founding our Chapter 40 years ago.  We are still blessed to have many Charter members in 

our community.   Some of these distinguished people are still active or have maintained con-

tacts with the Chapters.  On behalf of the current Board of Directors I want to thank these dis-

tinguished gentlemen for organizing and starting this great Chapter!  

 

 2013 is also the year that we will hold our Biennial Product Show & Education Semi-

nars.  The date of the Show is November 12, 2013. This year’s Biennial Product Show and 

Seminars will be held at the Lantana, Randolph, MA.  The committee is being formed and that 

means we will also be looking for volunteers to assist.  Remember that the work of the Chapter 

and its event are based on the generosity of time and talent from the membership.  We also 

want to encourage your input; Do you have topic or would you like to present an education sem-

inar?  Please look for announcements as we get closer, but mark your calendar now! 

 

 One of the goals we are trying to achieve is the recruitment of younger members. This 

is something that we started a couple of years ago and it has been somewhat successful. 

There are still many younger professionals that could certainly benefit from the programs we 

have put in place.  The core mission of ASPE is to promote a culture of professional develop-

ment, specifically a person’s technical expertise.  By empowering younger members to join and 

become active members it is our hope that we can fulfill this core mission.  The Chapter is very 

fortunate to have many senior members who are willing to share their knowledge and experi-

ence with others.  We are hopeful that nobody takes this rare opportunity for granted.   

 

 I would also like to encourage any member that would like to share his or her talents 

to please contact me or any Board Member.  Over the past year we have had many people step

-up and we are truly grateful.  We are always looking for newer technical information to share 

with our members.   Remember that any information that comes thru the Chapter needs to be 

nonproprietary.   

 

 In closing, I would like to remind you that the January Chapter meeting will be held at 

the Lantana in Randolph, MA.  So please join your fellow Plumbing Design Professionals for 

another great night out for education and socialization. 

 

 

Sincerely, Rich Dean, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

 

    President 

    Rich Dean, CPD 

    R. G. Vanderweil 

    Tel:  (617) - 956 - 4743 

    Fax:  (617) - 423 - 7401 

    e-mail:  RDean@Vanderweil.com 
 

    V. P. Technical 

Kevin Lally, CPD 

     Tel:  (603) - 505 - 4503 

     Fax:  (603) -  -  

     e-mail:  kwl@eldaar-craftdesign.com 
     
    V. P. Legislative 

     Manuel B. Garcia, PE, CPD 

     Tel:  (508) - 728 - 5652 

     Fax:  (774) - 202 - 7677 

     e-mail:  mgarcia43@comcast.net 
 

    Deputy V.P. Legislative 

    Laurence D. Johnston, CPD 

    Syska Hennessy Group, Inc 

    Tel:  (617) - 682 - 4758 

    Fax:  (617) - 577 - 9191 

    e-mail:  ljohnston@syska.com 
 

     V. P. Membership 

    John Callahan 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  johnc@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Treasurer 

    Richard Pokorny 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  richp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Administrative Secretary 

    Paul Galvin 

    GF Piping Systems 

    Tel:  (741) - 788 - 7042 

    Fax:  (508) - 362 - 3544 

    e-mail:paul.galvin@georgfischer.com 
 

    Corresponding Secretary 

    Patrick J. Haney 

    W. P. Haney Company 

    Tel:  (508) - 238 - 2030 

    Fax:  (508) - 238 - 8353 

    e-mail:  phaney656@aol.com 
 

    ASPENEWS Editor 

    Dawn Pokorny 

    Tel:  (508) - 520 - 0133 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Education Chairman 

    Fredrick (Rick) Neth, CPD 

Parsons Brinkerhoff 

Tel: (617) - 426 - 7330  X4809 

Email: nethf@pbworld.com 
 

    Affiliate Liaison 

    Jeff Gooding 

David Gooding 

    Tel:  (401) - 639 - 4429 

    Fax:  (508) - 894 - 2001 

    email:  jgooding@goodingd.com 

 

 

    Board of Governors 

    Chairman - Al Marzullo PE, CPD 
 

    Members 

    Joseph A. Vela, Sr., CPD 

    William F. Hughes, CPD 

 

 

FREE DINNER  

AT NEXT ASPE MEETING 
 

Be one of the first two people to email the  

answer to the following question to: richp@jhpokorny.net  

 

And get a FREE DINNER at the JANUARY Monthly Meeting 

 

QUESTION??? 
 

?????????????? 

 

 
 

RichPokorny
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a
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RichPokorny
Callout
2013 marks what anniversary for the boston chapter?

Who is Meghan Ratnam?
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Technical Report 

 

By Kevin W. Lally CPD, V.P. Technical, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

 

 

Proud to Represent: 
 

Sloan Valve Co.  
Halsey Taylor Co. 
Leonard Valve Co. 
WaterSaver  
Guardian  
Georg Fischer 
Just 
Acorn 
Elmdor  
Chronomite 

 

 
 

J. H. Pokorny Associates LLC  

 

 

www.jhpokorny.net 
getinfo@jhpokorny.net   

 

1502 Providence Highway 

Norwood, MA  02062 
Tel (781) 762 - 2661    Fax (781) 762 - 5949 

mailto:getinfo@jhpokorny.net
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                 Membership News 
 

                                      New Chapter Members 

 

The Boston Chapter would like to welcome its five new members into the chapter this month. 

 

  Patrick McAuliffe  Affiliate Member  Emerson Swan Randolph, MA 

  Meghan Ratnam  Associate Member  J C Cannistraro Watertown, MA 

  Kelly Quinn  Special Member  J C Cannistraro Watertown, MA 

  Robert Martin  Special Member  J C Cannistraro Watertown, MA 

  William Hardiman  Full Member  Jacobs  Boston, MA 

 

 

 

New Society Address 

 

Please note that the ASPE headquarters mailing address has changed. It is now: 

ASPE (American Society of Plumbing Engineers)  

6400 Shafer Court, Suite 350 

Rosemont, IL 60018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Memb., Boston Chapter ASPE 

Boston Chapter Receives Award of Merit  

 

The Boston Chapter is proud to announce that it  

was the recipient of the 2012 Chapter Award of Merit  

at the 2012 ASPE Convention held in Charlotte, NC.  

Rich Dean is shown in the attached photo being  

presented the award during the official awards ceremony.  

Presenting the award is Society President William Hughes. 

(Picture to Right) 

Rick Neth Receives ASPE’s Special Award of Recognition 

 

The Boston Chapter is proud to announce that Rick Neth 

 was the recipient of ASPE’s 2012 Special Award of Recognition 

 at the 2012 ASPE Convention held in Charlotte, NC. Rick earned 

 the award in part for his long time dedication to the Boston Chapter, 

 Society as well as his unwavering efforts to successfully start  

ASPE’s first Student Chapter which was chartered through the  

Wentworth Institute. (Picture to Left) 

Plumbing Installation Gone Awry 

 

The following hotel guest room faucet installation photo  

was recently sent to me by a chapter member and I thought 

 you’d like to see it. Feel free to submit your own installation  

gone awry photos. Starting this month, any member whose  

original photo is selected for reprint in our chapter newsletter  

will receive a $10 Dunkin Donuts gift card.  

Names will be withheld upon request.  

(Picture to Right) 

RichPokorny
Line

RichPokorny
Callout
to the right.

RichPokorny
Line
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KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 
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INFORMATION FROM SOCIETY 
 

 

Apply now for ASPE's Alfred Steele Scholarship 

 

The Alfred Steele Scholarship is limited to ASPE members and their immediate families who have a 3.0 GPA or higher 

who are in or plan to attend a college, university, or technical school on a full-time basis (minimum of 12 credit hours) 

enrolled in an engineering program. To apply, go to www.aspe.org/steelescholarship, or if you have questions contact 

Stacey Kidd. The application deadline is January 31, 2013. 

  

 

Don't miss your new copy of PEDH Volume 4 

 

Plumbing Engineering Design Handbook Volume 4: Plumbing Components and Equipment will be distributed to all 

active members in good standing early next year. If you have not renewed your membership for 2012, please do so 

immediately by logging on at www.aspe.org or call 847-296-0002 x227 to pay via phone to ensure that you receive 

your copy as part of your membership benefits. 

  

 

ASPE is going paperless 

 

In an effort to streamline the mailing of membership renewal invoices, ASPE renewal notices will no longer be mailed 

as of July 1, 2013. All renewal notices will be sent electronically, so to make sure we have your most current e-mail 

address on file, go to www.aspe.org to update your information. 

http://www.aspe.org/steelescholarship
http://www.aspe.org
http://www.aspe.org
RichPokorny
Callout
and
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Air Energy 5 Gourley 5 Sloan Valve Company 5 

Bradley 8 Guardian Equipment 7 T & S Brass 6 

Elkay 7 Halsey Taylor 6 Tower Hill Sales 3 

Emerson Swan 5 J. H. Pokorny Associates 3 Victaulic 3 

Environmental Air Specialties 8 K Ross Co. 7 Walter F. Morris Company 5 

Environmental Air Specialties 8 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 5 W.P. Haney / Watts 7 

ETTER Engineering 6 Leonard Valve 5   

ETTER Engineering 6 Milwakee Valve 3   

Fire Pump Testing Company 8 Practical Applications 5   

Index of Paid Advertisers 

     

 

    

   

  

 

Newsletter Advertising 
 

THERE IS STILL ROOM FOR YOUR AD!!! 
 

WE OFFER  

BUSINESS CARD SIZE ADVERTISEMENT 

 

The exact size is 3½” Wide X 2” High. 

The cost for the advertisement is $650/yr. 

Ads will not be pro-rated. 
 

We only need new electronic fileson new or changing ads. 

If this is an exact repeat of last years ad  

do not send a new file. 
 

Acceptable file extensions formats are:  

“doc“ or  “pub” or “jpg”.  

Please do not have artwork scanned,  

as it compromises the quality of your ad.   

There will be an additional $75.00 set up fee  

each time there is an ad change during the year. 
 

ADS are to be the size of a business card –  

but do not need to be just a business card  

they may or may not include  

a persons name and can include line information,  

as long as the size and orientation is,  

as stated, 3 ½” wide X 2” high. 
 

For an Ad Request Form & Payment Information  

contact Dawn Pokorny at 508-520-0133 

or dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
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A.S.P.E. 

P.O. Box 111 

East Walpole, MA  02032 

Tuesday 

8th 

January 

 

Next 

Event Send to: 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

TM 
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From: 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 




